
From: Meadows, James L 
Sent: 5/14/2010 11:55:57 AM 
To: Gupta, Aloke (aloke.gupta@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Devereaux, 
William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WFD4) 

Bee: 
Subject: PG&E steering committee reports 

Aloke: you may have this by now, but I wanted to make sure that you do. We pulled a few sample 
references out of the 700 page document made public this week ourselves, to be prepared ourselves 
from possible questions from the media. This package was in fact provided to the media in a press kit. 

I'm happy to spend time with you on these pages so you are not caught unaware, or any other 
reference from the 700 page report, if you feel you would like additional background. 

Feel free to call me at: 415-973-3140 to discuss further. 

Jim «...» 

SB GT&S 0650815 
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